Dear Parents:

Welcome back to school! To ensure the first school day is running smoothly, please review the
following note from our PTA:
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If you haven’t done the registration for the fall semester, please check the class schedule
posted on our website; you can do online registration at home
(http://bostoncccc.org/weekend/user_login.asp), then bring the printout to school to pay the
tuition, or if you want, you may do onsite registration in room #22, the registration station will
be open 9am on Sundays during the September (9/13, 9/20, 9/27), please note that the Late
fee will apply if one paid tuition after 10/1/2015.

It is highly recommended that you do the online registration at home then pay tuition at school
to avoid waiting in long line.

Two new classes will start in this fall semester, £ #EHE and BLEIE, please see
http://www.cambridgechineseschool.org/programs/weekend_school.asp for details.

Thank you!

CCCC Sunday Program

781-788-8558



